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Bradford, Delana

From: Alicia Henson <aliciahensonyoga@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2023 2:55 PM
To: ParksnRec
Subject: Public Comment

---Warning: Use cauƟon before clicking any aƩachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.--- 
 
Hello, 
 
I am wriƟng to you today as a parent and invested member of the community to express that I support the Lucchesi turf 
replacement. This will strengthen our community and make it beƩer by allowing an adequate, safe recreaƟonal space for 
our children. The turf replacement would make it possible for kids in the community to parƟcipate in sports and keep 
them acƟve and healthy. The health of our kids is a huge priority and it is important for the department to keep them at 
the forefront of this decision. 
 
Thank you for your Ɵme. 
 
Respecƞully, 
Alicia Henson 




